Free Translation

8 P I M & R
Spedizioni Italiane Marittime Terrestri
S. p. A.

GENOA, 19th May, 1956

Messrs.

LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING
Via Sottoripa, 14/112
GENOVA

Dear Sirs,

M.t. "MARISIN M."

With reference to your letters of the 17th
April and 17th instant, we regret to inform you that
for reasons of internal administration we have been
compelled to reconsider the question of the Dual
Classification DR/RI of the above ship and we have
arrived at the decision to maintain only one
Classification which, in our case, can only be that
of the Registro Italiano.

As you have recently tested at the Officine
Passalacqua, the Fresh Water Coolers and the Main Motor
new Cilinder Liners, we wish to inform you that all the
above parts were fitted in place at Taranto in February
last, at which date also 2 Flectricg Generators were
renewed.

We thank you for the valuable collaboration
received from you, and hoping to have the pleasure of
dealing with you again in future,

Yours faithfully,

"S PIMAR

Sped.Ital.Maritt,Terpdstryy . -
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Sgd.) G. Martini
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